
The University of Waterloo's Climate Institute is inviting university and college 
professional programs to participate in a research study to assess the state of 
climate change and sustainability education in Canada's accounting, architecture, 
engineering and planning programs.

INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN A NATIONAL SURVEY ON
CLIMATE CHANGE / SUSTAINABILITY EDUCATION IN 

CANADIAN PROFESSIONAL DEGREE PROGRAMS

Survey 
closes  November 8, 

2024
Access the survey 

here or using the QR 
code below:

Participants will benefit from:
✓ Access to the findings and final report
✓ Opportunity to join a Community of Practice to support 

the integration of climate change education into 
professional degree programs in Canada

Who should participate:
✓ Program /curriculum leads for Engineering, Accounting, 

Architecture and Planning programs

Our research questions:
✓What are universities and colleges already doing to 

integrate climate change and sustainability into their 
engineering, accounting, architecture and planning 
programs? 

✓What are the barriers and enabling factors? What 
supports do they need? 

This research is funded by Natural Resources Canada's Climate Change Adaptation Program and 
has received ethics clearance through a University of Waterloo Research Ethics Board. Results will be 

shared in an open access publication and in a national forum in March 2025. For more information, 
please contact Michele Martin (michelep.martin@uwaterloo.ca) at the Waterloo Climate Institute

https://qualtricsxmxvch44ytq.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3KTELuszoPVrDkG
mailto:michelep.martin@uwaterloo.ca
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